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As part of the 2nd Annual PEP (Procurement, Employment and Partnerships) 
Conference, put on by the Greater Sudbury Chamber of Commerce in 
partnership with Canadian Council for Aboriginal Business, we are holding an 
essay writing contest!  We want to hear from you – our future professionals and 
experts of industry.

 
We are asking grade 12 high-school and/or post-secondary students to write a 1,500-word 
(maximum) essay that answers the following question – “What does Economic Reconciliation 
mean to you?”.
 
The prize?  $500 towards your tuition at a post-secondary institution in the fall of 2019*.    
 
To enter you must be:
•	 Currently enrolled in grade 12 and planning to attend a post-secondary institution in the 

fall or currently enrolled in a post-secondary institution*;
•	 A permanent Canadian resident or Canadian born.
 
Two winners will be chosen, and the bursaries will be presented at our PEP Gala, Tuesday 
January 22nd at the Holiday Inn, Sudbury ON.

Students can send their essay submissions to pep@sudburychamber.ca no later than 
December 7th.
 
*$500 bursary will be gifted with proof of enrolment to a post-secondary institution of your 
choice. Proof of enrolment has to be provided to the Greater Sudbury Chamber of Commerce 
no later than August 31st, 2019.
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